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Secretary’s Letter
New Lodge year is coming up!!  February we voted on
new Officers for 2022-2023.  This month we will have
Installation of Officers and the Inaugural Ball on March
26th . There is a lot going on this month.  March 5th is our
Calendar meeting at 3pm and Member Appreciation
Dinner at 5pm.  Sunday, March 6th is our Make Our Lodge
Great Again meeting at 2pm.  March 12th is our annual
St. Patrick's Dance.  As always continuing every Monday
at 6pm Pool Tournament.  Every Tuesday Corn Hole
Tournament.  Every Wednesday is Bar BINGO with
Wings!!  We are still looking for volunteers to help
around the Lodge.  Come down and meet your Lodge
Officers and let them know if you want to help and be
part of a committee.  We need your Help to keep our
Lodge open and running, if you can donate a couple of
hours please see me or any Officer.  We appreciate your
help and support!  Come on down and enjoy all activities
with the Best People On Earth!!  See you at the Lodge!
With Warm Regards, I am,
Tommy Lee Chambers, PDDGER
Secretary, Northglenn Lodge #2438
Lodge # 303-452-1644 | Cell # 303-918-3660

Lodge Officers
Exalted Ruler:

Stephen Boyd    720-422-1837
Leading Knight:

Troy Young     720-266-3339
Loyal Knight:
  Arlan Sauer     303-280-1976
Lecturing Knight:

Kim Gremling    720-231-5580
Secretary:

Tom Chambers    303-918-3660
Treasurer

Jerry Heger     303-898-9860
Tiler:

Cathy Anderson    720-621-4021
Esquire

Bob Heller     303-513-0818
Chaplain:

Archie Stark
Inner Guard

Alyssandra Dollan   520-954-1192
Trustees:

Bill Gremling     720-288-5096
Rick Huffman    303-913-9837
Phil Crespin     303-919-5304
LuAnn Wallace    720-620-9132
Paul Schmeisser   303-717-4392

Stephen Boyd
Exalted Ruler

Hello to all the Northglenn Elks.
Spring is in the air and as we come to the close of this Elks year I would like to thank
everyone for their support this past year.
I would also like to congratulate our new Sweetheart Queen, Lee Saks.  I am hoping to
see you at our membership appreciation dinner on The 5th of March. We will also be
having our Saint Patrick’s day dance on the 12th of March.
I would like to express my sincerest wishes of success to all of our incoming officers.
Come down and show your support on the 26th of March for the Installation of our
new officers.

Sincerely, Stephen Boyd
Exalted Ruler

From the Secretary’s Desk:
The following member has applied for life
membership and will be voted on at the

March 17th Lodge meeting.

Fred Wells



March volunteer of the month goes to a Lady that has
been part of the Lodge since it’s inception. She has
participated in many activities throughout the many
years and can be found most recently working with
our Bingo Committee and supporting our Lodge and
bowlers. Please join me in congratulating Marilyn Yost
as this months selection as Volunteer of the Month.

Sincerely,
Arlan Sauer | Loyal Knight

passed in a car accident in January, 20 2022
passed February 4, 2022

passed February 9, 2022
 passed on February 15, 2022

will had an angiogram on 2/22/2022. Currently scheduled
to have her accending aortic aneurysm repaired 3/3/22.

 is home and continues to improve. He is still in need of prayers.
reported that she is going to need surgery on both knees.
fell and broke his hip. He has had surgery and continues to need our prayers.

(PDD Tom & Jan Chamber grandaughter) has JIA. Starts chemotherapy
 soon.

If you have sickness & Distress or updates to report for the Banner, you can email
Jerry Heger at

Please use the subject line “Sickness & Distress”.

For my final Elk of the month before installation, I've
chosen not only an excellent elkdom but a good
friend and mentor as well. She has served our Lodge
for many years, running the chairs as an Officer,
serving as ER and as a District Deputy. She is serving
right now as not only the Chaplain for our current
state president but also as our State Ritual Chairper-
son  She is our go to for protocol questions and has
helped guide our newer Officers as they navigate
the often tricky relationship between local Lodges
and Grand Lodge. She runs our very successful craft
fair donating all proceeds to our charities. This
month when you see PDDGER Jan Chambers make
sure to thank her for all she does!!
Fraternally Yours, Troy Young | Leading Knight

Sickness & Distress:
The welfare of our membership and their families

rests deeply in the hearts of each of us.
Our thoughts and prayers

are extended to those in need.
If you have sickness or distress to report,

please call Secretary Tom Chambers 303-452-1644

mailto:beast430@comcast.net
mailto:beast430@comcast.net


Any and all COVID protocols inacted by Adams County or the State of Colorado
must be followed. Please check the guidelines.

St. Patrick’s Day Celebration
Saturday, March 12, 2022

Come down and enjoy dinner
Corned Beef & Cabbage $12.00

With Potatoes & Carrots

And stay for the party
Dance to Mike Dixon & Trip Wire

We are looking for our new
Leprechaun for 2022-2023
If you have a nomination for Leprechaun,

please call Stephen Boyd

Getting Ready for Next Year…
Saturday, March 5, 2022
Calendar Meeting:  3:00 pm

If you are a committee chairman or just want to get an
event on the calendar, you want to be here!

We will go through our Lodge year calendar with all of
the Officers and Committee Chairman.

Membership Appreciation
Dinner 5:00 pm

This is our opportunity to Thank You
for being a part of our Lodge!

THANK
YOU

We want to buy you dinner and say
thanks for being a member of our

Lodge. If you are interested in
getting involved but are not sure of

how to get started, this is a great
chance to come meet those who

might be able to assist. We can help
you get involved to get more out of

your membership!

Installation of Officers
Saturday, March 26, 2022

4:00 pm
Members and Guests are
welcome to join us as we

install our Officers Elect and
Designate for the upcoming

Lodge Year.
Followed by our:

Annual Inaugural Ball
Celebrate the new Lodge year with our

newly installed Lodge Officers

   Dinner and Awards
  Followed by Dancing
 and a full night of fun



Name Date

Crystal Hamrick  3/ 1
Steve Hopkins  3/ 1
Horst Schulz  3/ 1
Jerry Yost  3/ 1
Aivars Ziedins  3/ 1
Dillion Boyd  3/ 5
Chet Pascoe  3/ 5
Kelley Simonsen  3/ 5
Michael Reum  3/ 6
John Gerhardt  3/ 8
Stephen Gardels  3/ 9
Larry Jackson  3/10
David Rivera  3/12
John McNees  3/14
Patrick O’Connell PER 3/17
Randy Stadler  3/17
Becky Barker  3/20
Nolan Clark  3/20
C. Gaugler  3/20
Tove Stratton  3/20
Simon Lopez Jr  3/21
Kenneth Marrone  3/21
Joel Haun  3/22
Edwin Osborne  3/22
Gene Keim  3/24
Archie Stark  3/26
Alton Cantrell  3/28
Penny Windsor  3/28
Martin Carroll  3/29
David McDonald  3/29

Name Member Date

Connie Jeffrey Ebbesen 3/ 6
Josiane Alvin Larch 3/14
Sylvia Harold VanGorp 3/21
Grace Eligio Flores 3/29

Members

Anniversaries

Spouses

     Name  Date

Charles & Marlene Webster 3/ 5
Steven & Patricia Kupfner 3/14
Larry & Penny Meyer 3/17

Roll A Day

Prizes to be paid from the Pot
See a full list of rules at the bar

Must have a Northglenn Elks Card to participate

If you are a card carrying member
of our Lodge (Northglenn, #2438),
 we would like to buy you a drink.

Visit us on your birthday and present your ID and
membership card for one free drink!

Must be presented on the date of your birthday.
See rules at the Bar for more details



Wings on
Wednesday!

That’s Right…
75 Cent Wings

Every Wednesday

Enjoy 75 Cent wings, up to 3 draft beers
for just $1.50 each and stay for Club

Bingo!

How can you go Wrong with That Line Up

Take me out and pin me up on the Fridge !!

Monday, Wednesda and Friday Special:
Get three 16 oz. Draft Beers for $1.50 each

When you purchase Dinner
Come on down and enjoy your Lodge!!

Happy ST. Patrick’s Day

March 2022
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 Cornhole Tourn. 2 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

3 Lodge Mtg 7:00 4   Friday Night
Dinner

5 Calendar 3:00
Membership
Dinner 5:00 pm

6 7 Pool
Tourn

8  Cornhole Tourn. 9 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

10
House & Trustee
Meeting 6:30

11  Friday Night
Dinner

12 St. Pats
Dance

13 14 Pool
Tourn

15  Cornhole Tourn. 16 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

17  PER  Mtg 6:30
Lodge Mtg 7:00

18  Friday Night
Dinner

19

20 21 Pool
Tourn

22  Cornhole Tourn. 23 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

24
House & Trustee
Meeting 6:30

25  Friday Night
Dinner

26 Installation and
Inaugural Ball

27 28 Pool
Tourn

29  Cornhole Tourn. 30 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

31



April 2022
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1  Friday Night
Dinner

2 Bowling Tourn.
Dinner & Dance

3 4 Pool
Tourn

5  Cornhole Tourn. 6 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

7 Lodge Mtg 7:00 8  Friday Night
Dinner

9 Bowling Tourn.
Dinner & Dance

10 11 Pool
Tourn

12  Cornhole Tourn. 13 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

14
House & Trustee
Meeting 6:30

15  Friday Night
Dinner

16

17 18 Pool
Tourn

19  Cornhole Tourn. 20 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

21  PER  Mtg 6:30
Lodge Mtg 7:00

22  Friday Night
Dinner

23

24 25 Pool
Tourn

26  Cornhole Tourn. 27 Bar Bingo 7:00
Wednesday Wings

28
House & Trustee
Meeting 6:30

29  Friday Night
Dinner

30

Take me out and pin me up on the Fridge !!

Northglenn Elks Monday Night

Pool Tournament
8-Ball Double Elimination

Every Monday night at 6:00
Entry Fee: $5.00 per player

House 8 - Ball

Payouts (Based on 8 players)
First Place:  $35.00
Second Place:   $5.00

For all members & guests.
(Members get first preference)

21 and older please

Wanted Volunteer
Bartenders

We are in need of volunteers to help cover
Open Bartending Shifts.

Please call:
PER / Trustee Joe Heger 720-635-5881

WE     WANT YOU

Wanted Volunteer
Kitchen help

We are in need of volunteers to help:
Kitchen Cooks,

Servers and Helpers
Please call :

PER / Trustee Paul Schmeisser
303-717-4392

STI
LL

Club Hours:
Saturday: Noon - Close Sunday: Noon - 8:00 pm

Mon: 3:00 - Close  Tues - Fri: 2:00 - Close



Please Support Those Who Always Support Us

G&B’s Pro Shop
AMF Sonesta Lanes Glenn Blunt Jr.
8800 Grant Street Bill Sheppard
Thornton, Co 80229
303-254-4711 888-427-7740
www.gnbproshop.com IBPSIA

Top Fit Pro Shop
Brunswick Zone Mike Tabuchi
9150 Harlan Street
Westminster, CO 80031 303-426-7882

  Mention that you are from the Elks and saw this add!

Larry Yost 303-421-1946

B.P.O.Elks

Elks  National  Foundation

Get On Board…

Turning Our Passions
Into Actions

Did you Know…
Our current membership is 322 memebers
To Date our Lodge has donated $7.50 per
member. The goal was $4.80 per member.
The Elks National Foundation Bord of Trustees had
approved appropriations and distributions for the 2021-
2022 fiscal year totalling $39.8 million dollars.
Distributions include:
Community Investment     $14.9 million
State Grants       $10.3 million
Most Valuable Student Sholorship Competition
          $2.9 million
Veterans Service Programs    $4 million
Veterans Memorial Maintenance  $901,410
Miscellaneous Grants     $450,000
The donations provided each year by the membership
make this funding possible. Please continue to dontate to
Elks National Foundation and our Charitable programs.

A New Lodge Year
Congratulation to the Officers Elect and Designate for
Northglenn Lodge #2438. Installation of Officers will take place
on March 26th to be followed by our annual Inaugural Ball. All
members and families are invited to both the installation and
the Inaugural Ball.
The new Lodge year will begin on April 1st. Your annual dues is
due on this day. You must pay your dues in order to receive a
new card and a new card is required to gain entrance to the
facility. If you prefer, you can pay half your dues by April and
the other half in October. If for any reason you are unable to
pay your dues, please contact the Lodge Secretary for options
and information.
See you at the Lodge!

House Rule vote results:
The Lodge Floor voted to accept the proposed

rules in regards to the use of credit cards. These rules
were printed in last months banner and will become
part of the House Rules for our Lodge.

Anyone wishing a copy of the House Rules can
contact the Lodge Secretary (PDDGER Tom Chambers)
during his normal business hours or call him to meet
you at the Lodge and get you a copy.

Cornhole Tournament
Tuesday nights at 7:00 pm

Come on down and join in on the fun!
More information available at the Club



T- Shirt
Promotional Items * Screen Printing

Heat Tranfer * Embroidery
303-451-8663
720-929-0057 Fax
Thornton, CO 80233
www.tshirtstop1.com
Tshirtstoptomjan@msn.com

Tommy Lee Chambers .
303-918-3660 .

Jan Chambers .
303-918-0156 .

9001 N. Washington
Post Office Box 29189
Thornton, CO 80229
Phone 303-452-5500
Fax 303-452-7430
www.nvbank.com

1210 East First Ave
Broomfield, CO 80020

Rovin’ Corks Camping
Trying to make camping reservations has been a trial this year.
So many campgrounds are being sold, going long term residents only,
or have raised their prices tremendously.

We have finally come up with a schedule, which is listed below.  We welcome anyone who would like to join us.
Tents and all rig sizes and types are fine in most locations.  Some locations have cabins.  Please feel free to call me,
Cheri, 303-452-3034, to sign up or for any additional information you may need.  We'd love to have you with us.

1.  Weekend of May 7, Boyd Lake State Park, Loveland
2.  Weekend of May 28, Riverview RV Park, Loveland
3.  Weekend of June 18, Denver East/Strasburg KOA, Strasburg
4.  Weekend of July 9, St. Vrain State Park, Longmont
5.  Weekend of July 30, Cherry Creek State Park, Aurora
6.  Weekend of August 20, Riverview RV Park, Loveland
7.  Weekend of September 10, Cherry Creek State Park, Aurora
8.  Weekend of October 1, St. Vrain State Park, Longmont

Again, we'd love to have you join us and if you have any questions, please call me.  Thank you!
Cheri Bossio  | 303-452-3034"

REMEMBER…
No ONE Of Us
Is As Powerful

As ALL Of Us

            THE VITAL LINK…..

   YOU !

Attention Members
Would you like to have your business card advertised

in this Banner monthly?

We will run your business card in this very location
for just $100.00 per year!

Contact Jerry Heger or Tom Chambers to find out how



Happening At
Your Lodge

Bowlers Compete in Singles, Doubles and Team events

Steak Dinner starts at 4:00 pm
Dance to Camillo DiSalle & Prime Time

Starting at 6:00 pm
Watch for Application and Rules:

www.northglennelks.org

Great times in February at our Lodge!

Great Family Times

www.northglennelks.org


72nd & Pecos, Turn II Bingo.

Members and Volunteers:
We have updated the Bingo workers list. If you currently work Bingo and are not
on this list, please let us know. Also, if you are still on the list and no longer are

able to help, please let us know.        Thanks for your continued support.

With theBingo Workers:
Babbitt, Bruce
Baca, Dave
Baughman, Ed
Baughman, Marla
Blakely, Dan
Boyd, Stephen
Bushman, Brad
Crespin, Eddie
Crespin, Phil Jr.
Crespin, Phil Sr.
Gremling, Kim
Gustin, Tamara
Heger, Jerry
Hickman, Kim
Huffman, Rick
Hull, Norma
Lopez, Ben
McClintock, Bill
McClintock, Melanie
Olguin, Fred
Pond, Tom
Record, Annie
Record, Larry
Rynearson, Don
Werber, Gloria
Yost, Jerry
Yost, Marilyn
Your Name Here…

Bingo is once again being conducted with no capacity limitations.
Monday at Noon

Saturday at 11:00 am

cluB actiVities
Watch For eXcitinG neW WeeKdaY Fun at our cluB

MondaY: dinner & pool tournaMent

tuesdaY: cornhole tournaMent

WednesdaY: WinGs & Bar BinGo

thursdaY: MeetinG niGht

FridaY: dinner & Great tiMes

inside and outside seatinG areas are open

stop BY and saY hello

We Need
You !!

Attention Members:
We are in need of officers to help us run the Lodge and keep us
active in our community. If you are interested please see either
Steve Boyd or Troy Young. We need several I'm sure we can find the
right fit for you!
Thanks, Troy Young | Leading Knight

Volunteer Kitchen Help Wanted…
Dinners are a great success and it is happening thanks to you,

the membership and your support.
We are looking for a couple of additional cooks or teams to work in

or around the Kitchen on Wednesday or Friday nights.



Old Glory
This famous name was coined by Captain Stephen Driver, a shipmaster of Salem,
Massachusetts, in 1831. As he was leaving on one of his many voyages aboard
the brig CHARLES DOGGETT - and this one would climax with the rescue of
the mutineers of the BOUNTY - some friends presented him with a beautiful flag
of twenty four stars. As the banner opened to the ocean breeze for the first time,
he exclaimed "Old Glory!"
He retired to Nashville in 1837, taking his treasured flag from his sea days with
him. By the time the Civil War erupted, most everyone in and around Nashville
recognized Captain Driver's "Old Glory." When Tennesee seceded from the
Union, Rebels were determined to destroy his flag, but repeated searches
revealed no trace of the hated banner.
Then on February 25th, 1862, Union forces captured Nashville and raised the
American flag over the capital. It was a rather small ensign and immediately
folks began asking Captain Driver if "Old Glory" still existed. Happy to have
soldiers with him this time, Captain Driver went home and began ripping at the
seams of his bedcover. As the stitches holding the quilt-top to the batting
unraveled, the onlookers peered inside and saw the 24-starred original "Old
Glory"!
Captain Driver gently gathered up the flag and returned with the soldiers to the
capitol. Though he was sixty years old, the Captain climbed up to the tower to
replace the smaller banner with his beloved flag. The Sixth Ohio Regiment
cheered and saluted - and later adopted the nickname "Old Glory" as their own,
telling and re-telling the story of Captain Driver's devotion to the flag we honor
yet today.
Captain Driver's grave is located in the old Nashville City Cemetery, and is one
of three (3) places authorized by act of Congress where the Flag of the United
States may be flown 24 hours a day.


